
Tier 1 Status 

Operation “Home Guard” was successfully completed 4th and 5 March 2020.  As covered 
last week the purpose of the exercises was to ensure that the ~30 Tier-1 members had the 
appropriate communications channels, remote access and ability to work in a geographically 
distributed configuration. 

In the event there were no communications issues, all external meetings (i.e. using vidyo) 
were attended and all meetings that would have normally attended  in person were run 
virtually ( using Zoom). There is even some anecdotal evidence that people actually 
achieved more work than normal! 

 Although this exercise was run only for 2 day, it has given Tier-1 the confidence that we 
have the capability to run in a remote configuration for extended periods of time if/when we 
have to do this “for real”. 
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